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10th March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Next week, 14th- 18th March, we will be celebrating British Science Week. We have lots 
of exciting activities to engage and inspire the much needed next generation of STEAM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Mathematics) enthusiasts! 

This years’ theme is ‘Growth’- we will be considering anything from plant growth to 
personal growth. Our week will explore different aspects of Science in a multitude of 
ways. Here is a selection of some of the exciting activities on offer: 

 Odd one out games/zoom in, zoom out technology/What’s going on video clips and 
asking ‘Big questions’ 

 Stories and non-fiction texts with a science focus 

 Exploring ‘Scientists don’t wear white coats’ 

 And completing some of the British Science Week experiments. 

There will also be a photograph competition with the theme of ‘Growth’. Please send in a 
print or email your photo to your child’s class email, with your child’s name and class on, 
along with a brief explanation of the science in the photo. There will be a winner for each 
year group. The closing date for entries will be Monday 21st March 2022. 

We are also interested in hearing from parents or carers who have a job with a ‘science’ 
link. It would be great for the children to find out about the real life, everyday application 
of science. So if you would be happy to come in to talk to the children, please speak to 
your child’s class teacher to arrange a time that suits you both. 

We hope everyone enjoys a week sprinkled with science! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Morrey 
Science Leader 
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